
 
 
Dear Parents, Grandparents, Guardians and Friends of Immaculate Conception School (ICS)! 

 
We’re certain this has been a challenging year for everyone. As the calendar year draws to a close, 

we would like to thank everyone who has supported the ICS Parent Support Group (PSG) gift card (GC) 
program throughout the year and in the past! 

How it works: We purchase GCs at a discounted price (percent discount is noted on the order 
forms) and resell at face value. All of the proceeds, with the exception of minimal operating expenses, 
are given to the ICS PSG. The ICS PSG then allocates those funds to school and church projects. Most 
recently, the ICS PSG contributed $6000 through the program toward the purchase of a lawnmower for 
the church and school grounds. Without your support, this would not have been possible. Past projects 
include: 

 
 Building and updating the school playground to make it inclusive. 
 Maintaining of the church and school grounds 
 Purchasing and repairing of computers and Smartboard updating for the classrooms. 
 Adding environmentally-friendly water fountains. 

 
Downloadable and fillable forms may be found on our website at under ParentsShopping Card 

Program. The Christmas Order Form is an Excel sheet that lists all of the cards that are available to order. 
We will place the order and they will be available at the school for pick up once we receive the cards.  

 
Available payment methods are: cash, cheque, debit, and credit card. Credit card payments can be 

made online by going to Pay Online, or at the school office. Debit cards can be processed at the school 
office. Please make cheques payable to: ICS PSG. E-transfers may be made to: icspsggc@gmail.com. 
Please be sure to clearly indicate the name and send the password. 

 
There are several ways to order: 

 Submit your order form, with payment, for your child to bring to school. 
 Submit your order form at the school office, with payment. 
 Email your order form and either pay online, at the school office, or send payment to school 
with your child. If payment is not accompanying the order form, please make sure that the 
name on the payment matches the name on the order form to avoid confusion. Please email all 
Christmas Order Forms (Excel sheet) to icspsggc@gmail.com. 

 
 We hope everyone has a wonderful, safe and Merry Christmas. Thank you for your support! 
 
       Warmest Wishes, 
         Dominic (Nick) Reiffarth 
        PSG, Gift Card Coordinator 
        icspsggc@gmail.com  
 

Christmas orders must be submitted by December 6th to ensure delivery before 
Christmas. 

 
*Please note that we have to pay a 2% transaction fee on all credit card payments. Percentage returns 

for the school for each card type are indicated on the order form. Please keep this in mind when 
ordering! Thank you! 

Gift Cards 


